
Love is patient, love is kind. It does
not envy, it does not boast, it is not

proud. It does not dishonour others,
it is not self-seeking, it is not easily

angered, it keeps no record of
wrongs. Love does not delight in evil
but rejoices with the truth. It always

protects, always trusts, always hopes,
always perseveres. Love never fails.”

Corinthians 13: 4-8
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WELCOME BACK
Welcome back to all of you for another year at

Kislingbury Primary School. A huge welcome to our
new parents and new reception children.

This is our weekly newsletter that will contain stories of
school as well as important information. Please ensure
you read the newsletter each week as to not miss out

on any key dates, updates or reminders. 

Here are a few of the highlights of the first week back
at school:

Althorp:
‘In choosing time, playing on the wobbly board’

Cameron

Kelmarsh
‘Doubling in maths’ 

Cruz

Lamport
‘Counting in 25s’

Reuben

Rockingham
‘Our writing experience day - eating sweets’

Esther

Sulgrave
‘Writing WWI peoms’

Poppy

September 21
Closing date for parent
governor application

October 23rd-27th
Half term

October 2nd

October 13th

October 18th/19th

October 19th

Lamport Diwali
Workshop

Book and biscuit

Parents’ Evening

Mandela House Day -
everyone to wear red.

We are having our first gathering of the year on Monday
25th September at 3.15pm, in the staffroom, for those

who wish to help out with our Kislingbury Friends Group
(PTA). The aim of the Friends Group is to raise funds,

through activities and events, for our school community
throughout the academic year. Children will be looked
after in the hall by school staff during the meeting for
those parents who wish to attend. We look forward to

seeing you there. 

KISLINGBURY FRIENDS

October 20th
Harvest Festival - 9.15am
at the Church.

November 4th
Diwali Parade - Northampton



Rockingham class had a tasting extravaganza on
their first day - tasting sweets as if they were in

Wonka’s Chocolate Factory! Mr Icke came to have
a look at the children at work; they were all having
a lovely time. He definitely didn’t eat any sweets. 

MRS LUNN ‘S CHOCOLATE FACTORY SCHOOL DINNERS
Please remember to
order lunches before
9am on the day of
eating. 

If you wish to sign up for any
Rhino after school clubs or the

wrap around care then visit 
https://rhinosportsacademy.co.

uk/school-clubs/

SCHOOL PLACES

Do you know any families that would like a
Reception place next September? 
Please let them know about us and to
book a tour by contacting the office on
01604731172.
We also have limited spaces in other year
groups. 

Our new family support
worker is Ms Helmn. Please
contact the office to make an
appointment. 
Also, please join me in
welcoming two new
members of staff: Mrs Valente
(Sulgrave teacher) and Mrs
Forrester (TA in Lamport).

STAFFING UPDATE

A polite reminder to park
cars respectfully and safely
in our community. We have
had numerous reports from
residents recently regarding
this matter. 
Thank you for cooperation.

END OF THE DAY


